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Notice to modify the Statement of Gas Transmission Connection Charges – Effective 28th January 

2019. 

 

National Grid amended the Statement of Gas Transmission Connection Charges with effect from 

30th October 2018 following a review of PARCA and Connection Application fees by Project 

CLoCC.  The implementation of Project CLoCC and further customer feedback has provided an 

opportunity to further review our Connection Application Fees to improve the options available 

to our customers.  

This review has resulted in our ability to reduce Connection Application Fees and add additional 

transparency to our Statement to aid customers when considering applying for an NTS 

connection. 

The attached Notice of Implementation is to implement the attached revised Statement of Gas 

Transmission Connection Charges (revision 9) with effect from 28th January 2019 to make the 

following changes; 

Amendments to: 

1. Reduce application fees for Simple and Medium Full Connection Offers. 

2. Apply Simple (Greenfield) application fees to Entry to allow a lower fee option. 

3. Quantify specific charges for pre-connection study categories to allow transparency of 
these indicative fees which have a pre- defined scope. 

As the above changes require no changes to UNC, are not introducing any new categories to the 
Statement, and are reducing charges, we have issued a notice to effect these changes for the 
benefit of our customers as soon as possible.    

If we receive any objection to this notice during the notice period, we will consider if it is 
necessary to conduct any further consultation.  
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Should you wish to discuss this notice or have any comment please contact Nicola Lond at 

Nicola.j.lond@nationalgrid.com (01926 653493). 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Future Networks Manager 
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